
DO back in to your spot when parking 

in the back lot. No head in parking is  

allowed. 

DO tell the adults responsible for 

dropping off or picking up your child 

the rules. They may not be aware of the 

procedures for drop off and pick up. 

DO be courteous to pedestrians and 

drivers. Everyone has places to go and 

things to do—be patient, follow the 

rules and be respectful of each other. 

DO pull your car onto Jones Drive if 

your child is having difficulty in the 

morning and needs a few moments to 

collect him or herself before going off 

to school. 

DO remember that every Wednesday is 

Walk and Roll day to school.  

DON’T park in the middle of the back 

lot during pick-up time.  

DON’T leave large gaps in between 

cars when parking in the back lot. We 

want to accommodate as many cars as 

possible. Big gaps means less cars. 

DON’T pick up or drop off along the 

opposite side of Jones Drive (facing 

Crane Circle). 

DON’T text or speed in the school 

zone area. While this seems obvious, it 

still happens and we want to keep our 

children safe! 

DON’T park in Commerce Circle. That 

is not a designated parking lot. 

DON’T park in the back lot before 

2:30. Sometimes classes will go out 

there for an afternoon recess or 

school activity. There’s no reason to be 

parked there prior to 2:30. 
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